
  
 

MUNICIPALITÉ D’ORMSTOWN 
M.R.C. DU HAUT SAINT-LAURENT 

PROVINCE DE QUÉBEC 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
COMPLIANCE WITH THE MRC DEVELOPMENT PLAN AND ENTRY INTO FORCE OF BY-LAW NO. 
25.42-2021 AMENDING ZONING BY-LAW NO. 25-2006 
 
Public notice is given by the undersigned, François Gagnon, clerk, to all ratepayers of the Municipality of 
Ormstown to the effect that a certificate of compliance with the cited By-law has been issued and that the latter 
therefore enters into effective on the date of said certificate, namely January 27, 2022. 
 
We remind you that this By-law aims to protect the wooded area and to prohibit any type of dwelling there, the 
graphic matrix being attached to this notice. . 
 
Anyone interested in this By-law can read it at the Municipality's office, at 5 rue Gale and during regular office 
hours, between 9:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m. or, ideally given the precautionary measures made necessary by 
COVID-19, by consulting it on the Municipality's website at www.ormstown.ca. 
 
Given at Ormstown, this February 9th 2022 

 
François Gagnon 
Clerk 
greffe@ormstown.ca  
 

 
PUBLICATION CERTIFICATE 

 
I, the undersigned, Clerk of the Municipality of Ormstown, certify under my oath of office, that I have published 
the aforementioned notice by posting a copy in the places designated by the council, including on the 
Municipality's website, this 9 February 2022. 
      
In witness whereof, I give this certificate this February 9th 2022. 
 

  
Francois Gagnon 
Clerk 
greffe@ormstown.ca 

 
Only the french version is an official one 
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